
Who can participate?

Practitioners who have experience 
with the Initial Assessment and 
Referral decision support tool           
(IAR-DST).

GPs, commissioned service providers 
or anyone else who uses the IAR-DST 
in their clinical practice for any type of 
mental health illness or concern

Take part in the study: 

https://bit.ly/IAR2study

Have you made or received a referral using 
the IAR-DST in primary care?

RESEARCH OPPORTUNITY

What is involved?

Participants will take part in a brief online 
survey including a few anonymous 
questions about its usefulness. 

This study has been approved by the Ethics Review Committee (RPAH Zone) of the Sydney Local Health District.  Any person with concerns or 
complaints about the conduct of this study should contact the Executive Officer on 02 9515 6766 or SLHD-RPAEthics@health.nsw.gov.au and 
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Researchers are conducting a study hoping to gain a better understanding of 
how people are directed quickly to the care they need. 
The study invites practitioners to provide detailed information about their 
experience using the the Initial Assessment and Referral Decision Support Tool 
(IAR-DST) in primary care.
Knowing this will help us provide clear recommendations to government on 
how to improve access to treatment.

https://bit.ly/IAR2study

